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28 February 2023 

ARTC REF# 6-0000-270-EEC-00-LT-0005 

Alexander Scott 
Assistant Director – Freight Assessment Team 
Planning and Assessment, Department of Planning and Environment 
4 Parramatta Square 
12 Darcy Street Paramatta, NSW 2150 

Email: alexander.scott@planning.nsw.gov.au 

Dear Alex, 

 

CSSI 9371 NORTH STAR TO NSW/QLD BORDER PROJECT  
Notification of Commencement 
Minister’s Condition of Approval A34 

 

I refer to the Minister’s Conditions of Approval (MCoA) issued for the Critical State Significant Infrastructure 
(CSSI) Project No. 9371 North Star to NSW/QLD Border, on 20 February 2023 (NS2B Planning Approval), 
and specifically the requirement to notify the Department of Planning and Environment (the Department) 
of the dates of commencement of works at least month one (1) month before those dates in accordance 
with MCoA A34. 

ARTC Inland Rail would like to advise the Department that low impact works are anticipated to commence 
on 23 March 2023. 

If you wish to discuss any of the above further, please contact Tim Lennon, Program Environment Lead – 
Regulatory Engagement on TLennon@artc.com.au on 0475 772 454 or myself on ABarber@artc.com.au 
on 0459 997 854. 

Yours sincerely 

Signature 

Adam Barber 
Delivery Director – Central (North Star to NSW/QLD Border) 

Adam Barber (Feb 28, 2023 22:02 GMT+10)
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